
 

Student Development Leadership Group 

July 25, 2017 
11:30 – 12:30 

SS-104 
 

Present: Angelina Hill, Joe Hash, Kintay Johnson, Brady Reed, Rory Johnson (remotely), 
Stephanie Burres (support) 
 
Purpose: Systemize the Welcome Back and End of Year Celebration Events  

Opening Review Ground rules   
1. Welcome Back 

Party Theme & 
Programming 

• Welcome back event will be Thursday, August 31, 2017 from 11:00am 
to 1:00pm. 

• No theme or name was determined, but activities will include, tables 
hosted by clubs, departments, and on-campus programs, food (pizza), 
music, rock climbing wall, staff presentations, radio station broadcast, 
and therapy dogs. 

• Kintay will reach out to Heidi Bareilles for help planning the event and 
contact vendors to reserve climbing wall. 

2. Welcome Back 
Party Funding 
Source 

• The committee agreed to ask ASCR/Student Government to sponsor the 
event. 

• Brady will reach out to Gary Sokolow to arrange funding and plan for 
tabling at the event. 

• Staff will make themselves available to ASCR to plan the event. 
3. Welcome Back 

Party Marketing 
• Committee would like to collaborate with a local radio station to 

broadcast live from the event, as well as promote the event. 
• Angelina will contact Marty Coelho to develop marketing plan, 

including radio, social medial, and flyers/posters. 
• Angelina will also reach out to Johanna Helzer to plan “Welcome Back” 

informational tables on the 1st Monday and Tuesday of the term. 
4. Info Sharing • A new Upward Bound Director has been hired, Chad Williams. 

• Kintay is working on staffing for his programs. Currently has an 
immediate need for a CalWorks counselor. The need to expand their 
capacity for walk-in counseling was also discussed. 

• TRIO is in need of a counselor and is working on replacing one of their 
managers with a student worker or temporary worker. 

• August 10th is the Dinner and Sports Auction and they are looking for 
volunteers. 

• The weight room is moving to the old pool area and demolition will 
begin on the stadium on August 2, 2017. 



• Registration for classes at Pelican Bay are beginning and they are 
already getting requests for more classes. 

• Del Norte is exploring telepresence options at Pelican Bay through a 
collaboration with Lake Tahoe Community College. 

 

 


